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To whom it may concern ; 
 
I am writing in reference to the issue regarding land rights, and our democratic ability 
to own and work the land we purchase with our blood sweat and tears, from years of 
hard work. 
I am concerned as a twenty three year old farmer living in the Pilliga district that a 
future in farming may well turn out to be no future at all. Why is it that in the name of 
“Global Warming”, “Climate Change” or what ever else you’d like to call it, myself 
and many others are unable to use our land to the best of it’s ability. We are subjected 
to unreasonable amounts of restrictions pushed through parliament by Greens. 
 
We have had enough of these conservationist groups being allowed to walk on land 
and tell us what we have to do. 
This country has already got too many national parks that are unmanageable, starting 
huge fires due to lake of proper management which in turn costs the country millions 
of tax payers money to control.    
Governments take our land through their vain attempts to uphold their side of the 
Kyoto protocol, an agreement that should never have been signed.   But Australia has 
a tendency to follow the west in all the wrong ways.  
They do this without compensation to the land holder. I personally do not want 
compensation but would rather see this whole scheme demolished and shown to 
Australia for what it really is. 
A CPRS (Carbon Pollution Reduction Scheme.) would further fuel the inevitable 
decline of our economy destroy what little industry we have left and turn Australia 
into a third world country, In the name of a scientific theory that has been proven to 
be complete folly. 
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